
 

 

 

 

 
 
December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Thank you so much for supporting your child with their English Literature GCSE by purchasing a ticket for the 
GCSE Poetry Live trip which we are running on Monday 22nd January 2024. We have had to make an important 
adjustment to this trip, however this doesn’t affect the trip from going ahead on the original date and timings.  
 
The students will now be going to the Bristol Beacon venue to see the poets, rather than the Bath Forum. The 
day and times are still the same, and the poets are shuttled between venues so will be doing the same talks - 
just in a different order! As before, please could students bring a packed lunch and wear their normal school 
uniform.  
 
Seeing the poets they study, amongst other inspiring speakers, will be a fantastic opportunity and we look 
forward to taking the students to experience this! 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss J de Carles 
English Teacher 

 


